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The Hampton Roads Professionals Chapter





Wants to help form an 


ODU Student Chapter





Join us at 12:30 in BAL all Room 1012


Thursday, April 3 


for an interest/informational meeting














We need more than just engineers to join!


Students from any discipline can join if interested! 





For more information e-mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ewbhr@yahoo.com" �ewbhr@yahoo.com� or visit


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ewbhr.org" ��www.ewbhr.org�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ewb-usa.org" ��www.ewb-usa.org�











